# **notes** from today's message

## The Importance of One

John 1:45-46, 49 Matthew 13:45-46

. Com	mit to Being an I	W
. G	and T	
. R	and R	_ of Excuses
a.	SL	_
b.	GI	
c.	D in H	
d.	В	
e.	F of R	
f.	A D to be T	
g.	Losing the H of Y	W
h.	Lack of A	
i.	Failure to I	
j.	Church Not I on	R the Los

## Prayer Prompt:

The International Day of Prayer Sunday November 3, 2019

Join Christians from around the world in a global prayer meeting for our brothers and sisters who boldly witness for Christ at any cost.

# our vision

We will creatively obey the Great Commission in order to build a growing community of Christian disciples who are committed to Scripture, prayer, one another, worship and outreach.

#### MINISTRY TEAM

#### NURSERY TEAM

NOVEMBER 3 - Deanna DeFoor, Stephanie Harris NOVEMBER 10 - Karen Dickson, Alicia Keasler, Heather Martin

#### **CHILDREN'S WORSHIP TEAM**

NOVEMBER 3 - Donna Brewer, Deanna DeFoor NOVEMBER 10 - Miranda Graham, Heather Martin, Abbey Burdette

#### **FACILITATOR TEAM**

NOVEMBER 3 - Brad Dickson

NOVEMBER 10 - Bill Butts

#### **PRAYER TEAM**

NOVEMBER 3 - Kathe Davis

NOVEMBER 10 - Karen Dickson

#### **DEACONS**

Sam Dickson, Jim Friesen-Chairman, Mike Sapp, Brad Dickson, Jerry Kinard, Dan Otto-Vice Chairman, Dwayne Blake, Larry Dellinger-Secretary, Mark Jones

OFFERINGS	LAST WEEK	YEAR TO DATE
Budget	\$8,294	\$74,646
Actual	\$5,849	\$57,777

 $\begin{tabular}{ll} \textbf{OFFICE HOURS} & Monday-Thursday - 7a to 4p and Friday - 7a to 11a. \end{tabular}$ 

**ONLINE GIVING** www.westminsterbaptist.org or wbc.life.



#### WESTMINSTER BAPTIST CHURCH

212 E. Windsor St | Westminster SC 29693 | 864.647.2315 westminsterbaptist.org | EMAIL wbcbapt@bellsouth.net



# welcome

November 3, 2019

Welcome to Westminster Baptist Church (WBC) this wonderful Sunday morning. We're so glad you have chosen to worship with us.

Today we continue our series titled, "Who's Your One?" Have you ever thought about the power of one? We often think that one is not a significant number. God thinks differently than we do. God thinks that the number "one" is very significant. In fact, it was God's "One" and only Son who made it possible for us to be forgiven. It was God's "One" that made it possible for us to have a relationship with Him.

If you are a guest, we extend a very special welcome to you and hope that you will find WBC a place to belong in God's family. Our prayer is that you will find encouragement from God's Word. Please be sure to stop by CONNECT CENTRAL after the service to say hello.

Blessings to you, Pastor Dave.

# today in worship

Worthy Of Worship

**WELCOME** 

THE CHURCH IN SONG

Come Christians Join To Sing I Am Thine O Lord 'Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus

THE CHURCH IN PRAYER

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS

10,000 Reasons - Worship Choir \*

MESSAGE

INVITATION

The Servant Song

**CLOSING** 

# connect | grow | serve

Thank you to all who came out to help with the Fall Festival! It was a great success and we couldn't have done it without you. You always come through even when the schedule is rearranged.

Thank you to the men who moved and spread the mulch for the preschool playground. Dan Otto, Jerry Kinard, Larry Dellinger, Kris Ewing, Grady Long, and Dave Herrick did a great job...one wheelbarrow load at a time.

**Deacons Meeting** - Sunday, November 10 at 4p in the Conference Room.

All Conference Information and Winter Quarter Calendar Events should be submitted to the office by Noon on November 11.

**Prisoner Packs** - Money for Prisoner Packs is still being collected. Donations can go to Beverly Simpson, Sharen Burdette, Donna Robertson, Peggy Waldrop, Barbara Waters, or Diane Kinard.

Samaritan Purse Christmas Boxes are available in the Connection Corner with a handout. No candy, food, or toothpaste in the boxes. Please have them back at the church by November 10. A \$9 shipping cost is requested.

Toys for Tots - We have three boxes in the church for those who wish to donate new, unopened toys for this project. Donations may be made until December 13. Should you desire to hear more about this program, contact Dianne Kinard at 784-7805, or call the church office. Applications for families to receive help may be picked up in the church office, and must be turned in by Thursday, November 21. Thanks for your support! As the Marines say, "Every child deserves a little Christmas."

# this week @ wbc

## Sunday, November 3

8:45a Sunday School Fellowship

9:15a Sunday School

10:30a Worship

Worship KidStyle

### Monday, November 4

8:30a Men's Bible Study

2:30p GNC

## Wednesday, November 6

6:00p MidPoint

Dorcas

Mission Friends

Awanas

Youth on Mission

7:00p Worship Choir

**Church Conference** - Sunday, November 17 at 5p in the Fellowship Hall.

Church-wide Thanksgiving Dinner - Sunday, November 24 at 5p in the Fellowship Hall. Bring your covered dishes and celebrate with your church family.

You can still contribute to the 'Blake Fund' by marking your envelope and your check accordingly. Your contribution will be recorded and channeled into the proper fund.

The Pastor Search Team - Please keep this Team in prayer as they work diligently and seek God's will for the future of our church. The team consists of Grady Long, Stephen Bowen, Amy Childress, Sydney Jones, Jerry Kinard, Beverly Simpson, and Lillian Thrift.

<sup>\*</sup>Children leave for Worship KidStyle (4 year olds - 3rd grade) Please meet the children's leader at the front of the worship center. Parents, please pick up your child after the service in the Children's Ministry Center.